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7  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5 
Sausage &  
Sauerkraut  

on a Bun 

5 
Yorkshire & Beef 

Slice 

5 
Liver & Onions  
or 2nd Choice 

6 
Chicken Noodle 

Casserole 

7 
Roast Chicken 

10 

Chicken  
Paprikash 

11 

Roast Pork 

12 

Quiche 

13 

Meatloaf 

14 

Fish & Chips 

17 

Pork Chops 

18 

Meatballs 

19 

Western Omelette 

20 

Stuffed Chicken 

21 

Meat Pies     

24     

Salmon 

25 

Hamburger 

26 

Cabbage Rolls 

27 

BLT Sandwich 

28 

Super Duper  
Salad Plate 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

FEATURED LUNCH served 11:30 am to 1:00 pm  
All menu items available 8:30 am to 1:00 pm  

The Evergreen Restaurant is open to the public and 
serves a large variety of menu items that are availa-
ble from 8:30 am to 1:00 pm, Monday to Friday 
(except holidays): 

 
Breakfast Foods           Sandwiches 
Homemade Soups        Salads 
Bakery Items                Beverages  

 
The daily featured Lunch is served from 11:30 am 
to 1:00 pm and the menu is below.  Take-out is 
available for your convenience.  
 
Our goal is to provide balanced, nutritious meals.  
We provide great quality, while keeping costs rea-
sonable.  The tremendous support of volunteers in 
the restaurant helps us achieve this goal. 
 
Featured Hot Lunch   
$7.15 + tax  
Each hot lunch is served with 2 sides to ensure a 
balanced nutritional meal. 

LUNCH DELIVERED 
We offer free delivery to the following adjacent 
apartments — Riverside Gardens, Riverside Resi-
dences on the Park, The Driftwood, and The Diplo-
mat, provided we get the order by 9:30 am the day 
the delivery is required. Please call 519-823-1291 
x2696 to order. 
Only meal cards totalling a full meal will be  
accepted for deliveries. NO CASH or PARTIAL 
ORDERS.  
A sandwich with soup/salad will be charged the 
same as a full meal. 
 
Catering  
Catering is available by special order: Hot/cold 
drinks, sweet trays, sandwiches, etc. Please have 
your order to the customer service clerk in the of-
fice at least 48 hours prior to your event.  This al-
lows staff to ensure that your catering needs will be 
met.  Thank you for your co-operation in this mat-
ter. 
 

Evergreen Restaurant - June 2019 

Vegetarian/gluten 
free options are 
available daily. 
Please inquire  
with the Chef. 


